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November 7, 2019
Banning Engineering 
853 Columbia Rd., Ste. 101
Plainfield, IN 46168
Attn: Bob Stanton
Re: Weavers Landing, Section 2
Dear Mr. Stanton:

The Planning and Building Dept. has reviewed the Development Plan and Secondary Plat and submitted on October 25, 2019 for Weavers Landing, Sec. 2 and has the following comments that need to be resolved:

Drive, Parking & Sidewalks/Paths
1. No comments.
Lighting & Landscaping

2. Please submit a landscape plan.  This plan needs to show building foundation plantings on the west, north, and east sides of the pool-house.  Additionally, perimeter parking lot landscaping is required all sides.  
3. Please submit a lighting plan showing any external free-standing or wall-mounted lighting.
Miscellaneous

4. Please provide a fencing detail.
Please submit revisions to these comments and all other Town comments following the TAC meeting.  Revisions shall include a letter addressing each comment, referring to the page on which the revision can be found, and be submitted via iWorQ (Revisions/Other Application), or email/share file link to rcrum@mccordsville.org.  Submittals received by November 13th will be eligible for review by the Plan Commission on November 19th.  Submittals received by December 3, 2019 will be eligible for review by the Plan Commission on December 17, 2019.  Detailed drainage revisions can be continued to be addressed following Plan Commission.

The Town reserves the right to highlight additional comments at a later date.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Ryan Crum, AICP
Director of Planning & Building

Town of McCordsville
